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SALMON TECHNICAL TEAM REPORT ON 
 THE PROPOSED 2021 PRESEASON MANAGEMENT SCHEDULE  
 
The Salmon Technical Team (STT) has reviewed Agenda Item F.1, Attachment 1, the proposed 
schedule for developing 2021 ocean salmon fishery management measures, and supports moving 
forward with the schedule as outlined in this agenda item.  While the expectation is that the 2021 
preseason planning process will occur entirely via virtual meetings, the STT does not anticipate 
any setbacks and expects to provide accurate and timely analyses and reports. 
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